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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                             Contacts: Molly Nichelson 
                                                                                                                            Public Information Manager, CEO 
                                                                                                                            (714) 834-6203 
                                                                                                                            ceocom@ocgov.com 

 
      

 

County of Orange Budget & Finance Office Presents  
FY 2025–26 Recommended Budget Public Workshop 

 
The County of Orange invites the public for a virtual Public Workshop presentation and discussion of 

the FY 2025–26 Recommended Budget on Thursday, May 29, 2025 
 

Santa Ana, Calif. (May 1, 2025) – The County of Orange is pleased to invite the public to a workshop to 
review and discuss the County’s FY 2025–26 Recommended Budget. The County is offering two virtual 
workshop sessions and each workshop session will provide a comprehensive overview of the FY 2025–
26 Recommended Budget, highlighting key priorities, fiscal strategies and projected allocations. 

The workshop will feature a presentation by the County’s Budget and Finance Office, followed by a Q&A 
session where attendees can engage directly with County staff. 

Virtual Session 1 

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 

Time: 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Online Platform: Microsoft Teams 

Registration: cfo.ocgov.com/public-workshop 

 

Virtual Session 2 

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 

Time: 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Online Platform: Microsoft Teams 

Registration: cfo.ocgov.com/public-workshop 

 

Attendees are encouraged to register for either session of the workshop to receive access details for the 
virtual session. 

To register for the virtual workshops, visit cfo.ocgov.com/public-workshop. 
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If you require the services of a language interpreter, please email CEOCOM@ocgov.com at least 72 
hours prior to the workshop. Requests made less than 72 hours in advance will still receive every effort 
to be fulfilled. 

Members of the public are encouraged to find more information about this event by visiting 
cfo.ocgov.com/public-workshop. The public may submit comments on or questions about the FY 2025–
26 Recommended Budget through the Budget and Finance website at cfo.ocgov.com. 

The County also invites members of the public to explore additional budgetary and financial information 
online through the OpenOC data tool, the Strategic Financial Plan and budget reports. These helpful 
resources can be found at the links above and ocgov.com/about/openoc. 
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